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From: Gwendolyn Thomas <gthomas@college.harvard.edu>

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2015 4:55 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: thank you

Dear Governor Haley, 

 

My name is Gwen, and I am a junior at Harvard college who was present for your Q and A with the Harvard 

foundation yesterday. I am not part of the Harvard foundation- just a student who came to watch- but I wanted 

to say thank you for coming and sharing your experiences with us. It's not often on campus Harvard invites 

successful conservatives to speak, and hearing from you was impressive and inspiring. As a Republican myself, 

it really made a difference to me.  

 

So thank you for your time and your great leadership! Hoping your weekend is going well. 

 

Best regards, 

Gwen Thomas 
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